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Wells Preschool         490 Avenue of the Cities 

Phone: 309-796-1251, ext. 155          East Moline, IL 61244 

 

61244 

 
 The preschool staff would like to give thanks to all the 
volunteers that have helped throughout the school year.  
 We will take our last field trip to Empire Park on May 18th. 
Empire Park is located on the East Moline/Hampton border on 
Route 84. Don’t forget to sign up as a volunteer. There is no cost 
for this field trip. Classes going to Empire Park are Mrs. 
Johnson, Mrs. Linnenburger and Ms. DeBisschop. 
 Ms. Griffith and Mrs. Floming’s classes will be going to 
Stephens Park on 7th street in Moline on May 18th. Volunteers are 
welcome to attend. 
 Each year the preschool classes purchase caterpillars for 
their classrooms. This is a wonderful opportunity to witness the 
life cycle of butterflies. The butterflies are released back to 
nature after our study.  
 Remember to use the Daily Learning Planner this summer 
with your child. It has a new idea for fun and learning every day 
of the summer!  
  
  
       

               
 

 

    
         Important Upcoming Dates: 

 May 18 –Field trip to Empire Park-Mrs. Johnson, Mrs. Linnenburger, Ms. DeBisschop 

 May 18—Field trip to Stephens Park-Ms. Griffith and Mrs. Floming 

 May 22—Half Day--No Afternoon Preschool 

 May 26—Field Day in the courtyard at Wells 

 May 29—No School 

 May 31—Last day of school 

 June 1—Preschool screening-Appointment necessary 
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 Notes from the 
classroom…. 
Here are the topics that we will 

be working on for the month  

May: 

 Caterpillars 

 ABC countdown 

 

 

Preschool Office Staff: 

 Mr. Versluis,  

School 

Administrator 

 Melissa 

McCullough, 

Social Worker 

 Patty Janecek, 

Preschool 

Secretary 


